
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      December 12, 2000 
 
 
Mr. Starr Smith 
PO Box 195 
Montgomery, AL  36101 
 
Dear Mr. Smith: 
 
 Here is the quote from Governor Musgrove that you requested: 
 
“Jack has contributed a lot of time and energy in helping bring cultural 
exhibits to our state.  His dedication and concern for the arts have given 
Mississippi the opportunity to enjoy several world renowned exhibits.” 
 
      Thanks, 
 
 
 
      Brad Litton 
      Assistant Director of Communications 
 
 
 


